Dear [Recipient's Name],

I hope this message finds you well. We are excited to announce our upcoming Reading Skills
Fundraiser, aimed at improving literacy among children in our community.

As you know, strong reading skills are essential for academic success and lifelong learning.
Unfortunately, many children lack access to the resources they need to develop these crucial
skills. Our goal is to raise [insert fundraising goal] to provide books, tutoring, and reading
programs for local schools.

We would be honored if you could join us in this important effort. Your support can make a
significant difference in the lives of young readers. Here are a few ways you can help:

e Make a one-time donation or set up a recurring monthly contribution.
o Become a corporate sponsor and promote your brand while aiding a great cause.
« Volunteer your time at our fundraising events or literacy workshops.

We would love to discuss this further and explore how we can collaborate to make a difference.
Please feel free to reach out to us at [contact information] or visit our website at [website link].

Thank you for considering supporting our Reading Skills Fundraiser. Together, we can help
children unlock the magic of reading!

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Title]
[Organization Name]

[Contact Information]



